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Monday, October 04, 1999
Welcome to Webelos!  I expect we will have a very busy, yet rewarding and fun year for the boys.

We are starting with the ‘Webelos Fall Campout’ in less than 2 weeks.  Next weeks’ meeting will address equipment, food & menus, and other pertinent items.  It will be held at 7:30PM at:

St. Stevens Church

10925 S. Valley Home

Whittier

(next to the ‘Montessori School’ and near to the Lowell Joint District Office)

The Webelos II and leader Pam Ikeda will host this Meeting.  She is experienced in Webelos camping and will help us organize an effective and fun time for the boys.

It is imperative that each boy that will be camping be there with his camping partner.

I have left messages for everyone to bring their $20.00 registration fee for this event today.  I will be registering the Den tomorrow.  If you have not paid your Pack dues, your boy will not be able to attend this District event, so please make sure I have your Pack dues.  Check with me if you have any questions.

Don
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 Den 2 -- Pack 883


   Don Phillips -- Den leader -- (562) 691-6562


   Jan Fiore --  Assistant Ldr -- (562) 690-0766










